September 1, 2020

My name is Caitlin Boer and | am part of the team at Stanton Healthcare. On Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 7 pm,
we will premiere the first ever Stanton Virtual Gala online. This is our largest fundraising event for our friends who
support Stanton with their finances, time and prayer.

We are excited to welcome back author, master communicator and pro-life warrior, Dr. Ron Archer. His powerful
testimony, combined with the testimony of lives saved and transformed through the ministry of Stanton, resulted
in our most successful Gala to date in 2019.

We also look forward to a message from Mercedes Schlapp, who served as White House Director of Strategic
Communications and is currently a Senior Campaign Adviser.

Most importantly, we know you will be moved by the stories of our Stanton Moms, who courageously
chose life and will share about the hope they found at Stanton.

This year is one like no other for those of us who are committed to Keeping the Doors of Hope Open. \While
Planned Parenthood is offering abortions as essential, Stanton is providing truly essential care that results in hope
and life for moms and their babies.

It is more important than ever that we continue to provide and expand our services to reach more abortion-mind-
ed women with the life-affirming message that there is hope and every child deserves a chance at life.

We are inviting you to partner with us as a Virtual Host for this year's Gala. There is no cost to attend or host and
all money raised will go directly to the programs and services for the families we serve at Stanton.

Would you prayerfully consider hosting to help us reach more people than ever before?
The requirements for hosting are simple:

Invite guests in person, by phone, email, text, or social media to watch the Gala online.
Consider hosting a small dinner or dessert party to watch the Gala together.

RSVP at stantongala.com and remind those you invite to do so, as well.

Faithfully pray for the success of the Gala.

Follow-up with those you invited after the Gala for feedback and to thank them for attending.
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The Virtual Gala is a wonderful opportunity to share about the lives being changed through Stanton Healthcare
with new friends. To confirm participation, please visit www.stantongala.com and click the ‘Become A Virtual
Host’ button. And with questions, call or email me anytime. We look forward to Keeping the Doors of Hope Open
with you!

Blessings,
- . .
-
Caitlin Boer, Creative Director & Gala Chairwoman Nancy Ferris, Director of Operations Brandi Swindell, Founder/CEO

caitlin@stantonhealthcare.org, 208-749-1398 nancy@stantoninternational.org



